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RGV Texans Soccer Club

SOCCER CLUB

September 18, 2010
Coach XXXXX
Georgetown University
37 & ‘O’ Streets, NW
McDonough Arena
Washington, DC. 20057
Dear Coach XXX:
After speaking with school counselor, club coach and getting my family’s approval, I would like to submit for your review and consideration my resume and credentials as a potential team member of the Hoyas.  As I have begun to narrow my college and career pursuits, and have always dreamed of attending a college as prestigious as Georgetown University.  I am hopeful that my academic and athletic abilities will afford me the opportunity to fulfill my dream of attending Georgetown University and playing for a coach as well respected as you.
Currently I am a senior attending XXX High School in Edinburg, Texas and play competitive soccer for RGV Texans Soccer Club.  My GPA is a 3.0 and I will be taking the SAT/ACT in December.  
My work ethics, skills and abilities are core to my belief that success can be achieve if you are persistent, proactive and prepared.   If given the opportunity and chance to prove myself, I believe you would find me to be the type of player who accepts challenges and who will work hard to demonstrate I can succeed on and off the field.    
I will be calling you over the next few days to make sure you received my package and hopefully talk with you about your program and player needs for the up coming season.  I would appreciate any information you can send me regarding your program, along with scholarship and financial aid that might be available at Georgetown University.
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Sincerely,
Pedro Fernandez

RGV Texans Soccer Club
123 Elmview Drive – Mission, Texas 78539
Phone: 123-456-7890 – Email: myemail@soccer.com 

